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A note from Tony McKenzie, President, Lamorinda RFC 

Joseph Loudon 
 
A note from Tony McKenzie, President, Lamorinda RFC  
(excerpted from a letter to the Lamorinda Rugby Club): 
 
The Lamorinda Rugby family is deeply saddened to hear of the tragic passing of 
Joseph Loudon. Our thoughts and prayers go out to the whole Loudon family at 
this difficult time. As we all search for answers, may the comfort of Joe's memories 
bring you strength. 
Joe was a great athlete and a wonderful team player. He was always willing to 
assist new players in teaching them the game while being keen to improve his 
skills by learning from the experienced players. He respected the opposing team on 
the field and took great delight in being able to outrun their fastest players. His 
gentle smile, quiet sense of humor and contribution to the success of his team will 
be greatly missed.  

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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